
 

 

 

 

 

August 29, 1995 

 

Ms. Claudia Collins/N5P6 

Chief 

Information Security 

National Security Agency 

9800 Savage Road 

Fort George G. Meade, Maryland 20755-6000 

 

Re:  Request for Additional Records and Information No. NSA-2 from the Assassination Records 

Review Board                                                             

 

Dear Claudia: 

 

We will be sending to you, from time-to-time, requests for additional information and records to 

facilitate the completion of the Review Board's task of compiling the most complete record possible 

of the assassination of President Kennedy.  Under our Act, we are empowered to request additional 

records and information from government agencies to assist us in this process.  See 44 U.S.C. § 

2107.7(j)(1)(C)(ii).  See also 36 C.F.R. 1400.2, 60 FR 33345, 33349 (June 28, 1995).  We will be 

numbering our requests from this point forward as "NSA-2," "NSA-3," etc., in order to help track our 

requests and your responses to them. (We consider our March 9, 1995 request to be NSA-1.)  This 

letter thus constitutes our second request. 

 

We request that NSA collect all of its files, records, reports, or any other information, pertaining to 

the monitoring, intercepting, or any other type of data collection between the years 1960 and 1965 

inclusive  (unless otherwise noted) regarding the following: 

 

First, Cuban groups (including diplomats, emigres, political activists, and others) or 

individuals in the United States;  

 

Second, any assassination attempts against Fidel Castro or any other high Cuban official; 

 

Third, any organized crime activities related to Cuba between 1958 and 1970; 

 

Fourth, any military or paramilitary plans and/or operations, whether based in the United 

States or elsewhere, that were targeted at Cuba; and 



 

Fifth, any other groups that engaged in anti-Castro activities. 

 

We ask that this request be interpreted as broadly as possible in order that we may understand the 

complete range of records possessed by NSA on these subjects.  If any of these requests becomes 

unduly burdensome, we ask that you consult with us in order to consider how the scope of the search 

reasonably could be narrowed. 

 

We appreciate your help in this matter. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 

 

 


